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From: The Stewards       Bulletin No:   SRO-05 
To: All Competitors       Date:  4 May 2024 
Re: BOP Revision for GT4 Competitors       Time:  14:00 
 
  

The Stewards call all Competitors attention to a revised BOP document, posted in the technical area of 
the Teams Site.  
 
It is labelled: 
 
 

BALANCE OF PERFORMANCE FOR SEBRING  
SRO GT4 CARS  

 
DECISIONS TAKEN BY THE SRO GT BUREAU 5 APRIL 2024 

 
 

 

   
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
  
   
 

 
 
 
 

 


